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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 10:59 AM
To: Matthew Michalski
Cc: Brian Bailey
Subject: RE: Fong Family, LLC (BRRTS# 02-37-587441) - Site Investigation Work Plan

Matt, 
 
I took a brief look at the submittal, a fee was not submitted but I wanted to offer comments before field work 
commenced. The boring logs from the Geotech report indicate the presence of historic fill material at the site. Please 
include PAH sampling in the soil and groundwater assessment. An emerging contaminant/PFAS scoping statement will 
be required as well. A stand alone document can be provided or the SIWP can be amended to include this. 
 
Thanks much, 
Matt 
 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matt Thompson 
Office: 715-492-2304 
MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Matthew Michalski <mmichalski@reiengineering.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 10:25 AM 
To: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR <MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Brian Bailey <BBailey@reiengineering.com> 
Subject: Fong Family, LLC (BRRTS# 02-37-587441) - Site Investigation Work Plan 
 
Matt, 
 
The site investigation work plan for the above site, in Wausau, WI, has been uploaded via the RR Submittal portal. REI 
has scheduled the field work (soil borings) to begin Monday, May 10, 2021. Please let me or Brian know if you have any 
questions or need any additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Matthew Michalski 
 
Matthew Michalski, P.G. – Hydrogeologist 
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Connect with us :   
 
Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended for the recipient only.  If you have received this e-mail in error please disregard. 

 


